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June 17, 2015 

Dear Customer,  

Maintex began implementing GHS regulations in mid 2013 to enable Maintex to 

comply with GHS requirements by June 1st 2015.  In May 2015, we emailed and/or sent 

letters in mail to all Maintex customers indicating our transition to new GHS compliant 

labels and Safety Data Sheets beginning June 1st, as well as included Safety Data Sheets 

for purchased products.  Please note products such as Cosmetics (Body Wash), 

Disinfectants, Antibacterial, and Hand Sanitizers are exempt from GHS requirements, but 

will still include an updated Safety Data Sheet.   

Maintex may continue to distribute products manufactured and labeled prior to 

June 1st, 2015 with a HCS 2012-compliant labels and MSDS (If SDS is not available) 

through December 1, 2015, due to our “due diligence” and “good faith”, which we have 

demonstrated in accordance with the OSHA’s Relaxed Enforcement Policy.  More 

information regarding this OHSA policy may be found at the following site: 

https://www.osha.gov/dep/enforcement/hcs_guide_052015.html 

 All Maintex and Private label products manufactured on or after June 1st 2015 

contain GHS compliant labels and SDS.  Maintex product SDS are available for 

download at http://www.maintexregulatory.com/ For Private Label SDS, please contact 

regulatory@maintex.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Tiffany Lopez 

Regulatory Chemist 


